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Every fall for 16 years—and again in the 
spring—The Southern Arizona Paddlers Club 
working in partnership with the park service 
circumnavigates Lake Patagonia's shoreline 
in its “For the Sake of the Lake” shore clean 
up. 

This activity has proven a boon to the 
park service over the years because the kay-
aks can maneuver about in small spaces and 
get to shoreline that larger boats can't ac-
cess. Also, this group of boaters serves as an 
extension to the park's staff, already carry-
ing a full work load. 

Royce Davenport, long time member of 
the group, and organizer of the event, stated 
that of the club's many activities, the Patago-
nia cleanup which takes place twice a year is 
the most popular among its members. Dav-
enport has seen a real change for the good 
as the trash load lightens each year. 

The group welcomes new members. If 
you would like to know more about this 
group and their activities go to their via 
their Face Book site: Southern Arizona Pad-
dlers Club https://www.facebook.com/
SoAzPaddlersClub 


